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INDIANA UNIVERSITY BUDGET REQUEST 

In our issue of October 10, 1975 we printed the campus-by-campus budget request for 
1976-77. That request has now been updated to include actual enrollment increases. The new 
request has been supplied to the Higher Education Commission and the State Budget Agency. 
It shows a 4.6 per cent increase for IUPUI non-health over the previous request. Campus-by­
campus requests are shown in the following table in millions of dollars. 

1976-77 
1975-76 AMOUNT PERCENT APPROPRIATION 

APPROPRIATION INCREASE INCREASE REQUEST 

Bloomington $ 61.178 $12.405 20.3 $ 73.583 

I UPUI Health $ 20.576 $ 6.773 32.9 $ 27.349 

IUPUI Non-Health $ 10.539 $ 4.129 39.2 $ 14.668 

TotaZ IUPUI $ 31.115 $10.902 35.0 $ 42.017 

IU - East $ 0.767 $ 0.204 26.6 $ 0.971 

IU - Kokomo $ 1.576 $ 0.420 26.7 $ 1.996 

IU - Northwest $ 4.410 $ 1.016 23.0 $ 5.426 

IU - South Bend $ 4.408 $ 1 .142 25.9 $ 5.550 

IU - Southeast $ 2.187 $ 0.872 39.9 $ 3.059 

TotaZ 
Regional 
CampWJes $ 13.348 $ 3.654 27.4 $ 17.002 

TOTAL INDIANA 
UNIVERSITY $105.641 $26.961 25.5 $132.602 

DISTINGUISHED TEACHING AWARDS 

The Indiana University Committee on Distinguished Teaching Awards is soliciting 
nominations for the 1976 All-University Teaching Awards. Materials should be submitted by 
December 31, 1975. Information may be obtained from the Office of Vice Chancellor and Dean 
of the Faculties, Dr. John C. Buhner. 

GRADUATE ASSISTANT DEAN FOR NURSING 

Dr. Margaret Mary Moloney has been appointed as Professor and Assistant Dean for 
Graduate Programs in the School of Nursing. She received her Ph.D. from the Catholic Univer­
sity of America and has most recently been Dean of the School of Nursing at Loyola University. 
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PUBLIC SERVICE INDIANA STUDENT GRANTS 

Public Service Indiana has awarded an amount of $1,500 for three student-aid 
grants to assist in paying expenses for students enrolled in engineering programs at IUPUI 
in 1975-76. 

BUDGETARY AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

One of the primary purposes of the Budgetary Affairs Committee of the Faculty 
Council is to act as a liaison on matters concerning the budget between faculty and admin­
istration, and to help inform the faculty on questions concerning the budget. While the 
Committee has certain guidelines of confidentiality it must respect, it will try to 
respond to all reasonable inquiries from members of the faculty concerning the budget. 
Such inquiries should be directed to Dr. Michael Gemignani, Chairman, Budgetary Committee. 
KB 069, 38th Street Campus. 

PURDUE UNIVERSITY PARKING 

The Purdue University Safety Department of West Lafayette has confirmed that 
Blue, Green and Red decals from the IUPUI campus will be accepted in similar color coded 
areas at the Purdue University Campus. 

JILL RucKELSHAUS TO LEcTURE 

Jill Ruckelshaus, appointed by President Ford to Chair the Commission on the Ob­
servance of International Women•s Year has accepted appointment as an Addison Locke Roach 
Memorial Lecturer at IUPUI this year. She will give her lecture the evening of November 3 
in Room 101, Lecture Hall, at 8:30. Ms. Ruckelshaus is a graduate of In~iana University 
with an M.A. from Harvard University. She also attended Indiana University Law School. 
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